
 

Upgrading our accounting system 
 

Dear Partners,   

   

Over the past year, Best Buy Canada has been working towards transitioning its accounting system to a 

new ERP platform - Oracle Cloud. This transition is nearing completion and is set to go live on August 7, 

2023.   

  

In preparation for the transition to the new platform, we are making the following arrangement for 

payments: 

  

• Prior to the cutover, two payments will be initiated.  

• The first payment will align with the usual schedule.  

• The second payment, originally slated for the week of July 31, 2023, will be executed in   

advance.   

  

Please note that no payments will be processed during the week of July 31, 2023. Payment processing will 

return to its normal operation in the week commencing August 7, 2023.  

 

We appreciate your partnership and cooperation during the transition to the new platform.  

 

  

Thank you,  

   

Best Buy Canada AP Team 

   

 


